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B MWM C CACT BMW Motorcycle Club @
News

April 2021

Dear {Contact_First_Name},

This is my last News as Club President 2020-21 and opportune time to thank my
and your outgoing committee of VP Mike Frawley, Treasurer Bob Eccles, Ride
Coordinator Cameron Major, Membership and Club Secretary Mike Kelly and Public
Officer Kim Tito for their contribution and enthusiasm along with member's
participation throughout 2020-21. The COVID-19 year that is still hanging on.

Club membership remains stable with 116 financial members, fiscally the Club is in a
"sound financial position" with the Treasurer to elaborate on at the AGM. A personal
highlight was the Club and rallyists raising $1500 at the 39th Kosciuszko Rally and
donation to the RFDS.

There is still time to register to attend or even nominate for election to the Committee
at the 2021 AGM of the BMWMCCACT Inc. (Club Event) this Saturday 10 April
2021. Whilst all positions are declared vacant for election, some are actually vacant
without nominees. You must nominate before the AGM starts.

Join me in welcoming our newest members Sharon Kelly (Joint+ to Mike K), Timothy
Magee (R1250GSA), Mike Read (F750GS) and Tim Wilson (K1200GT). Please
make them welcome on their first and your next Club event.

The Club celebrated its 40th anniversary with a ride to the Cotter (original first ride),
except the Cotter BBQ's were closed following the preceding weeks rain and flood
event necessitating a relocation to Scrivener Dam for our BBQ lunch, both were well
attended by members. Thank you to Mitchell Smee for driving the support vehicle
with BBQ and drinks.

Stand next to your bike for a group photo, sounds different to Club members.

The Club website offers more than just What's On. Your Club is fortunate to receive
other Club e-magazines and shared to the website, has links to providers and Club
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member sponsored training opportunities and tools. Your Club membership includes
your partner with options for their own login and personal emails or as a passive
membership (no email) at no additional cost. There is some back end work required
so contact the Membership Secretary if you or partner are interested.

Your Club is lead and co-host for the BMWCA National Motorrad Rally 2021
(NMR21) in Condobolin NSW over the Queens birthday long weekend 11-13 June
2021. Why not come along, bitumen all the way - but there are dirt routes as well?
We hosted NMR14 in Lake Cargelligo raising ~$1000 for the Curlew Auxilary
(community group) attached to LC Hospital and NMR18 in Wallerawang NSW
raising $4800 for the Prostate Cancer Foundation Australia.

I'll close this news by wishing the incoming 2021-22 Committee all the best with your
support. There are plenty of events on the calendar, with members invited to
suggest rides and contribute to the committee. Always register to events - it does
help - and ask or speak up if you don't know.

Clubs are only as strong as their members and YOUR particpation.
Enjoy your ride
Garry Smee

President & Chair BMWCA
President@bmwmccact.org.au
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